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STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY  

Toronto Police Services Board - Response to the City 
Executive Committee Regarding:  Downloaded Policing 
Costs by the Federal Government  
Date: August 13, 2010 

To: Executive Committee, City of Toronto  

From: Alok Mukherjee, Chair, Toronto Police Services Board  

 

SUMMARY 
The purpose of this report is to provide the Executive Committee with the Toronto Police 
Services Board’s response to the Executive Committee regarding downloaded policing 
costs by the federal government.     

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
There are no financial implications in regard to the receipt of this report.   

ISSUE BACKGROUND 
At the April 14, 2010 special meeting of Council, the City Manager submitted a high-
level report to City Council for approval of the 2010 Operating Budget.  At that time, 
Council approved the following motion;   

City Council request the Toronto Police Services Board, with assistance 
from the Chief Financial Officer and Deputy City Manager, report back to 
the Executive Committee on August 16, 2010, with an updated report on 
downloaded policing costs by the federal government. 

The Toronto Police Services Board has long studied the issue of cost-recovery and views 
it as a critical component in the analysis of funding for police services. 

Due to the complexity involved in the preparation of this report, we are unable to report 
back in full at this time.  However, I understand that August 16, 2010 is the last meeting 
of the Executive Committee for this term of Council.  Therefore, I am forwarding for 
your information a letter from Chief of Police William Blair with respect to this report for 
inclusion in the agenda of the August 16, 2010 Executive Committee meeting. 

As the Chief states in his letter, the response requires an in-depth review of the policing 
services that are attributed to federal policing activities and the associated costs.  This 
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will be a lengthy, complex but significant process.  I believe it is important that the report 
be drafted in a well-researched and broad manner.    

I am also in agreement with the Chief that it is appropriate that this report be submitted as 
part of the 2011 budget process.  This will also allow for the time required for adequate 
research and preparation on this important subject.    

CONCLUSION  
A copy of a letter from Chief William Blair, dated August 12, 2010, in the form of 
Appendix “A”, regarding this matter is provided for information.     

CONTACT 
Alok Mukherjee, Chair 
Toronto Police Services Board  
Telephone No. 416-808-8080 
Fax No. 416-808-8082         

SIGNATURE     

_______________________________ 
Alok Mukherjee 
Chair, Toronto Police Services Board    

ATTACHMENT  

Appendix A – Letter from Chief of Police William Blair, dated August 12, 2010   

cc. Mr. Joseph Pennachetti, City Manager 
Chief of Police William Blair   

A: downloading.doc  
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